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13th March 2024 
 
 
Dear Parent / Carer, 

 
 
 

Welcome to our 200 Club 
 

FOBS is fundraising for the Buckingham School’s Big Theatre Project 2024. 
 
We are raising funds to update the Main Hall into a multifunctional studio space to host drama productions, 
lectures, student events and an area for students to relax in.  
 
The Drama department would like to install new tiered seating, audio facilities, studio lighting, acoustic 
control, IT equipment for mixing visual and audio effects, immersive facilities, stage accessories such as 
lecterns, stage flaps and microphones. We aim to complete the work in the 2024 summer holidays, ready 
for the Autumn term winter production.  
 
Here’s how it works… 
Complete and sign the Membership Form to commit to an annual payment of £24.  This buys you one 
membership number for 12 months, which is your ticket into the monthly draw. You can of course buy 
more than one number!  All participants must be over 16 and all rules of membership can be found below.  
  
The draw will take place on the last Thursday of each month.   
 
If you win, you will receive your prize as a bank transfer and the name of the winner published on the 
FOBS Facebook page: FOBS Facebook group 
 
The prize money will be: 

• 50% of the membership fee taken that month. The remaining 50% goes to the School to help with 
our fundraising efforts for the Drama department. 

 
If you have any questions, or would like to find out how you could help further, please email the FOBS 
Team at fobs@buckinghamschool.com. 
 
Join our 200 club today and you could be our next winner! 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
The Friends of Buckingham School (FOBS) 
fobs@buckinghamschool.org  
Lottery Licence Reference LC202402-131968 
 
 
 

mailto:office@buckinghamschool.org
http://www.buckinghamschool.org/
https://www.facebook.com/thebuckinghamschool
mailto:finance@buckinghamschool.org
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSc2bguN4iPVB217T3gFxyWe-ph4OpkUm28YFSqUy_-FJPXdMw/viewform?fbclid=IwAR0fuX9QA2mUDyNrkUo3YvFWzrPqvXJTOixjX6ys8TZHa6caCrjD0AmkXXw
https://www.facebook.com/groups/739173948052050
mailto:fobs@buckinghamschool.com
mailto:fobs@buckinghamschool.org


 

 
 

The Buckingham School is concerned that every student should have the opportunity to attend school activities/obtain equipment, 
regardless of their financial circumstances.  As such, it may be possible to subsidise those students who would otherwise be unable 
to attend trips/purchase items. Please feel free to write in confidence to finance@buckinghamschool.org, if you wish to seek 
assistance, or obtain more information about Pupil Premium funding. 

 
200 Club Rules 
 
Purpose: 
The purpose of the 200 Club is to raise funds. The money for each ticket will be paid into the FOBS bank 
account and used to meet funding requests from the School, providing equipment, resources and 
opportunities for students.  
 
Rules: 

1. For a cost of £2 per month (i.e. per draw) you will be allocated one number between one and 200. 
You can purchase more than one number. 

2. The Club year runs from 1st April to 31st March, each year. 
3. An annual payment of £24 must be paid by 15th April, to be included in that month's draw.  If you 

wish to join the club at any other point of the year, a payment of £2 x the number of the months 
remaining in the club year (e.g. If joining in October, £12 (6 months x £2) is payable by the 15th 
October) 

4. A draw will be made on the last Thursday every month with a 1st, 2nd and 3rd prize. 
5. The prizes will total 50% of the monthly income. 
6. This will be apportioned as: 1st prize of 30%, 2nd prize of 15% and 3rd prize of 5% for 10 out of 12 

months.  
7. The 200 club is a private lottery and is open to all parents, carers, staff and friends of Buckingham 

School.  
8. Tickets can be purchased by anyone aged 16 years of age and over. 
9. Payments must be made directly into the FOBS bank account, quoting your 200 Club number. 

Payment must reach the account by the 15th, to be included within that month's draw. 
10. The draw shall be made by FOBS using a random number generator.  
11. The names and numbers for each month’s winners will be posted on the FOBS Facebook page 

and an email will be sent to the winners requesting their bank account details.   
12. A bank transfer to the winners will be made within 7 days of the details being received. 
13. The 200 Club will be run by the FOBS. In case of any dispute, communication should be made to 

the FOBS Team in the first instance and then escalated to the School if not resolved. Email 
fobs@buckinghamschool.org. 

14. If payment is not received by the 15th of the month, that month's fee will not be refunded and will 
be donated 100% to FOBS. 

15. If a winner cannot be contacted, the winnings will be placed into FOBS funds after six months. 
16. If the total monthly prize money is less than £100, due to low ticket sales, no prize will paid out and 

all prize funds will be rolled over to next month’s draw. This is to minimise the payout of small cash 
amounts.  
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